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January 15, 2024 

Recently changes were made to the Specimen Guidelines section of the CRE/CRPA/CRAB 

Supplemental Form. Laboratories that perform microbiological testing should print the document 

and have a copy available in the laboratory. Laboratories that use NUlirt can also use this as a 

guide. Laboratories that use paper requisitions should include this form with the isolate and a 

copy of the antimicrobial susceptibility report.  

Below are the updated submission guidelines. A change to the guidelines is the addition to 

Klebsiella aerogenes to the Exceptions section. The change is highlighted below. 

 

 

 

If there are any questions regarding these guidelines, contact us at (402) 559-9444. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Nebraska Public Health Laboratory 
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